
 
 

We held a tour inside the work vessel “Red Star”  
at the 2025 Global Wind Day in Noshiro! 
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On June 22, 2025, we held a tour of the Red Star vessel at the Global Wind Day in Noshiro 
City, Akita Prefecture, with many local residents participating. 
Local residents including children, boarded the "Red Star" an essential work vessel for 
offshore wind farm maintenance, toured the ship, received explanations about offshore 
operations, and showed great interest as they sat in the helm with the sea stretching 
before them and interacted with the equipment. 
This was a valuable opportunity for participants to feel closer to and deepen their 
understanding of offshore wind power. We will continue to strive for environmental 
education and community contributions so that our business remains beloved by the local 
community. 

（Photo）Children boarding the Red Star 

（Photo）A family sitting in the helmsman's seat and operating the equipment 
 


